
 

Memorandum 19-013 

TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  JANUARY 23, 2019 

SUBJECT: LIQUOR LICENSE RENEWAL KANNERY GRILL 

 

We have been notified by the Alcohol Marijuana Control Office of liquor license renewals in the City of Homer for the 

following: 

Lic. # Doing Business As License Type Licensee Premises Address 

5546 Kannery Grill 
Beverage Dispensary/Tourism 
Seasonal 

Ocean Shores 
Inc. 451 Sterling Hwy 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Voice non objection and approval for the liquor license renewals. 

 
Fiscal Note: Revenues. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


